
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: Letter of Comment on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
Date: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 3:15:08 PM

 
From: Fiona Groening > 
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 11:01 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: My comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
Wake up! We are all connected. Are we still not intelligent enough to see the profit in
sustainable energy? Evolve or die.
NO MORE PIPELINES! Fossil fuels belong in the ground!

Fiona Groening
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